Clayton South

Primary School

2022 Important Diary Dates

Term 2

May

19th - Newsletter

20th - Assembly

21th - Election Day BBQ

23rd - School Council

24th - AFL Session 2

27th - Curriculum Day

<u>June</u>

2nd - Newsletter

3rd - Assembly

16th - Newsletter

17th - Assembly

20th - School Council

Under the Gazebo



Thursday 19th May Edition 7

Dear Clayton South Primary School families, I am very excited to introduce myself, my name is Dean Napier, and I will be your Acting Principal for the rest of 2022. I have been at many schools, including large and small schools and can I say, how much I really do enjoy being part of a smaller school community again. I have spent the last four years as Assistant Principal of Malvern Primary School. We have an assembly tomorrow, I hope many of you can attend and I look forward to getting to know our Clayton South PS community!!

Our Year 3 and Year 5 students completed their NAPLAN assessments last week and they have done a fantastic job. All we can ask is that they put their best effort in, and we can't ask for more than that. They certainly put their best effort in. I like to think that the NAPLAN test helps to tell US as the teachers, what we have taught the students well, and what we need to place more emphasis on. I see it as a reflection on us, not on the students. We will contact families when NAPLAN results are ready to be distributed to families.

Enrolments have opened, so if you know of anyone with a child ready to begin school next year, please send them our way for a school tour. I can conduct individual tours at any time and do not need much notice. I can showcase the wonderful things happening at CSPS with ease! We are very lucky to be part of such a caring community.

Four of our Year 5 students will be visiting Sir John Monash school as part of a maths program. Congratulations to Darcy, Alex W, Antonio and Pranav for being select to represent our school. Book Fair began this week and will be open before and after school in the library for purchases. A percentage of the money will come back to the school in books for our library so please support the school.

Thank you to Felicia for organising this event every year. huge thank you to Miss Anna for setting this up in the BER Building

CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr Greg Clement 539 Clayton Rd Clayton South VIC 3169 **Phone 9558 0599**



CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY

Principal Update Cont.....



As you would have noticed, the two portables have been completed removed from the school. We are now moving into a very exciting phase of the Sensory Garden works about to begin. The temporary fences will remain until all works are complete. A reminder that this Saturday 21st May is Federal election day. You will be able to cast your vote and buy a sausage from the gym at CSPS. Anyone who still wishes to help cook the sausages, please contact the school.

CSPS has a curriculum day on the **27**th **of May** where teachers will be receiving professional development on Writing. Remember this is a student free day, students are not required at school. You will need to make suitable arrangements for their supervision for the day, if you would like your child/ren to attend YLV, OSHC on that day please contact Denning, 0425 753 729, note costs will apply for your child/ren to attend.

Enjoy the weekend

Dean Napier Acting Principal

CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr Greg Clement
539 Clayton Rd
Clayton South VIC 3169
Phone 9558 0599
Email clayton.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au



CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY

Grade 5/6 Update



Hi readers, we have started a worm farm at Clayton South Primary School. It is located opposite to the girl's toilets. Mrs Aimee and some year 6s are in charge of the worm farm. Fruits like banana peels, apple core, pear core, strawberries, blueberries, grapes, mangoes, and kiwi fruit scraps are collected for the worm farm.

Worms hate citrus foods like oranges and mandarins. The use of the worm farm is that the worm tea can be used to help more fruits and vegetables. Leftover fruits are taken to the compost box and some year 6s are chosen to clean it when it is full or smelly. The worm farm has been very successful and helpful for the school. Thank you so much for the support to our worm farm and reading our newsletter.

Written by Prashan and Callum



CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr Greg Clement
539 Clayton Rd
Clayton South VIC 3169
Phone 9558 0599
Email clayton.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au



CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY





Newsletter information for parents AFTER Photo Day

School Photos 2022 - Clayton South Primary School

Annual school photos have been taken by Arthur Reed Photos.

To view the images of your child and order photos, you will need to first register online.

Go to https://order.arphotos.com.au and enter the 2022 image code for your child (from their personalized flyer)

Tap on 'Add another child' to enter the image codes of any siblings

Fill in your email and mobile details and then review all details before confirming your registration That's it! When 2022 photos are ready, you will be notified by email and SMS.

Even if you registered last year, it's important that you do it again each year using your child's new image code to link their photos for the current year with your contact details.

To ensure you are ordering school photos for the current year, please wait for notifications that 2022 images are online before placing orders.

In the web shop you can view photos and customize your photo package; Choose ANY layout, ANY image and purchase multiple digital image downloads.

All photo orders will be sent directly to the address you provide when ordering.

REGISTER ONLINE NOW to be notified when 2022 school photos can be viewed and ordered.

CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr Greg Clement 539 Clayton Rd Clayton South VIC 3169

Phone 9558 0599

Email clayton.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au Website www.claytonsouthps.vic.gov.au





WE USE BEST PRACTICES, NOT PROGRAMS



Come for a school tour and meet our Principal.

ACCEPTING ENROLMENTS NOW!

To obtain an enrolment form, please contact our school office on 9558 0599, or at 539 Clayton Road Clayton South, by email clayton.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au or online at

www.claytonsouthps.vic.edu.au



ADVERTISING





